PARISH ANNOUNCEMENTS
March 11, 2018
Birthdays and Anniversaries

The Reverend John Satula and Barbara & Rick Gould
Today’s flowers are given to the Glory of God and in Memory
of 
Nora Casey & Frances Casey

from Marty and Gail Casey
Today, The Fourth Sunday in Lent has a plethora of other names as well.  It is known as Laetare (Rejoice) Sunday, Mothering Sunday, Refreshment Sunday. Mid-Lent Sunday and Rose Sunday.  We have reached the mid-point of Lent.  Now that we are half way through our Lenten pilgrimage and Easter Sunday is on the horizon, this Sunday is considered a day of relaxation (however not abandonment) of our Lenten disciplines.  Flowers are once again placed on our Retable, and the clergy are permitted to wear rose-vestments to denote the less penitential tone, as rose is considered a lighter shade of violet, the primary color of the season. 

Sunday Lenten Forum & Soup Lunch

Today in the Parish Hall

Our Lenten Forum this year will be based on The Lion, The Witch and The Wardrobe.  It will include segments of the movie and then discussions of each segment dealing with the theological as well as Lenten themes which appear.  The Forum will be held after today’s service in the Parish Hall and on March 18th from 11:30-12:30. Our children are invited to join us for the movie and then Jenn Sanborn and Kim Potts will lead them in an activity based on the segment of the movie as well.  The segments do not build on each other so come to one, some or all.  Adults and children will be together in the Parish Hall for the whole time on Sunday, March 18th. 

Women on the Journey:  The Women on the Journey will meet this coming Saturday, March 17th in the Parish Hall.  Fellowship begins at 9:30am and the program is 10:00am-noon.  The meeting will be lead by Kim Potts and Paulette Nolan and will center on Gratitude.
Christian Education:  Godly Play class will be held today and on March 18th, and 25th.  Weaving with God’s Promises class will be held on March 25th.  
More (
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If you would like to donate towards our Easter Flowers “in Memory of or Thanksgiving for”, please complete the yellow form and submit it to the office with your donation

by Sunday, March 25th (Palm Sunday)

Lower Merrimack Valley Collaborative (LMVC)

On Thursday, March 15th, St. Paul’s Episcopal Church in Newburyport will host the LMVC Lenten Soup Series.  The evening will begin at 6:30pm with a meal.  

The video will feature Michelle Alexander, author of The New Jim Crow will speak about the values that fuel her work and how values help create movements for change.[image: image2.png]




